
27. INTERNATIONAL CITY AND TOWN CENTRES CONFERENCE

The Board considered whether it would be appropriate to provide funding to
Board members to attend the forthcoming International City and Town Centres
Conference.

The Board resolved that no funding be provided for Board members to attend the
International City and Town Centres Conference.


